
 
 
 
ROTARY CLUB OF NORTH BALWYN Inc 
 
NOTICE OF ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING. 
 
The Annual General Meeting of the Rotary Club of North Balwyn will take 
place at Kew Golf Club (if available) or alternatively via Zoom on Thursday 
19th November 2020 starting at a time to be advised 
 
Nominations for elected positions will be called for on Thursday 15th October 
and close on Thursday 12th November 2020. 
 
At the AGM members will be asked to approve the Club’s Financial 
Statements for 2019-20.  
 
Although circulated to members in early August we attach another copy for 
your reference. These statements (and earlier years) are accessible by 
members at any time on our website in the section For Club 
Members/Documents for Club Members. 
 
Treasurer, Geoff Haddy, will welcome any questions on the financial 
documents, preferably prior to the meeting.  
 
The agenda for the meeting will be circulated at the close of nominations. 
 
 
Gavan Schwartz 
Secretary 2020/21  


